
To: Members of the State Board of June 10, 2021 
 Education and Early Development 
 
From: Dr. Michael Johnson, Commissioner  Agenda Item: 8 
 
♦ ISSUE 
The board is being asked to appoint three members to the Mt. Edgecumbe High School Advisory 
Board.  
 
♦ BACKGROUND 

• Mt. Edgecumbe High School has a cycle that opens two Advisory Board seats each year.  
This year, the Alumni Representative and Parent Representative seats for term B (3 year 
terms) are open. Additionally, a Parent Representative term C (1 more year) term that 
was left unfilled last year is being requested to be filled. 
 

• Mt. Edgecumbe High School collected applications of interest and have made a 
recommendation for appointment.  
 

• The Mt. Edgecumbe Superintendent has put forth the recommendation to:  
o Appoint Dorothy Chase to serve as a full term parent representative 
o Appoint Lydia Agnus to serve as a full term alumni representative. 
o Appoint Mary Suzzuk Huntington to complete the remaining one year on the 

parent representative seat term C. 
 
OPTIONS 
Approve the appointments. 
Reject the appointments. 
Seek more information. 
 
ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the appointments. 
 
♦ SUGGESTED MOTION 
I move the State Board of Education and Early Development appoint Dorothy Chase to the full 
term Parent Representative seats, Lydia Agnus to the full term Alumni Representative seat, and 
Mary Suzzuk Huntington to the remaining one year Parent Representative seat on the Mt. 
Edgecumbe High School Advisory Board. 
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